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Dosher names new medical director for cardiopulmonary services 

SOUTHPORT—Board-certified pulmonologist Dr. Brian M. Legere is the new 

medical director, Cardiopulmonary Services and Sleep Lab, at Dosher Memorial Hospital. 

Dr. Legere is with Coastal Pulmonary Medicine, Wilmington. 

Dr. Legere earned a Doctor of Medicine degree at University of Massachusetts 

Medical School, Worcester. He served a residency at University of Rochester Medical 

Center, New York, and a fellowship at The Cleveland Clinic, Ohio.

He is also board-certified in critical care and sleep medicine.

Read more about cardiopulmonary services at www.Dosher.org. For an 

appointment with Dr. Legere, call 910-343-3345. 

#  #  #

Brian M. Legere, MD


